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Norfolk School Board Selects Five Candidates for Ward 3 Vacancy 
 

The School Board of the City of Norfolk selected the top five candidates out of 34 applicants to be 
interviewed for the Ward 3 vacancy. The following candidates will be interviewed on Wednesday, 
February 5, 2025, starting at 5:30 p.m. during the School Board Work Session at the Norfolk School 
Administration Building (800 E. City Hall Avenue, 12th floor, Board room, 23510): 

 
 Korbin Brown 
 Qurtise Forrest 
 Jason Inge 
 Kathryn Powell 
 Shavon Smith 

 
The public is invited to attend the interviews and join the School Board for a public hearing afterwards 
to receive comments on the Ward 3 School Board candidates. The public may attend in-person or view 
live stream at norfolkpublicschools.swagit.com/live/, YouTube at  youtube.com/user/NPSk12va/live, or 
tune in to WNPS Ch. 47. 

 
Speakers may sign up prior to the start of the public hearing, or email schoolboardclerk@npsk12.com. 

 
Visit go.boarddocs.com/vsba/nps/Board.nsf/Public to view the Ward 3 School Board candidate 
applications and resumes. 
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@ N h o o l _ V A @ N h o o l _ V A N o r o l k u b l i h o o l  

Norfolk Public Schools is on a mission to ensure all students maximize their academic potential, develop skills for lifelong learning, and become 
successful contributors to a global society. We believe Norfolk Public Schools is the cornerstone of a proudly diverse community with highly 

qualified teachers and staff dedicated to providing diverse teaching and learning opportunities for all students. 
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